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                                05th May, 2017

Directorate General of Health Services,
Govt. of NCT of Delhi,
Swasthya  Sewa Nideshalaya Bhawan,  

F-17, Karkardooma, 

Delhi-110032
The Delhi Medical Council examined a complaint of Sh. Venkateshwara Rao Anumolu against various medical centres, forwarded by Medical Council of India.



On perusal of the complaint and documents attached therewith, the Delhi Medical Council observed that the complaint alleges advertisement by the medical centres in the NCT of Delhi, hence, the same be referred to the Directorate of Health Services, Govt. of NCT of Delhi for appropriate action, under intimation to the Delhi Medical Council. A copy of complaint and other documents are enclosed herewith.

(Dr. Girish Tyagi)

Secretary 

Copy to :- Shri Venkateshwara Rao Anumolu, Advocate for the Applicant, Enrolment No. AP/2136/1994, 53, Suprme Enclave Mayur Vihar-1, New Delhi-110091

